The Royal British Legion

Caring and campaigning for the serving and ex-Service community



Warsop, Meden Vale, & Vistrict Branch

NEWSLETTER

branches.britishlegion.org.uk/branches/warsop

Legion Helpline-0808 8028080



26 Southgate Road, Market Warsop, Mansfield Notts. NG20 0QZ 07889 181026

Welcome to the December 2015 newsletter.

JANUARY MEETING CANCELLED

Due to the likelihood of poor weather in January the January meeting is cancelled.

Vulcan Visit

Members and friends enjoyed an excellent visit to the iconic Avro Vulcan at Robin Hood Airport. We learned some amazing facts about an amazing aircraft.

Christmas Dinner

This will be a good night with good food, good entertainment and good friends.

11th December at South Forest.

Birthday Greetings

Birthday wishes go to the following members:

Marion Barlow Gordon Bell Tony Fletcher John Harding Brian Lavery Mick Pearson Bruce Rienstra Mark Taylor

A very happy birthday to you all.

Christmas Meeting December the 14th

This is our 'thank you' meeting to anyone who has helped the branch through the year. We have again booked the fantastic Lily Lovejoy.

Numbers needed for catering please.

Meden Vale Craft Group

We received a fantastic £800 for the Poppy Appeal from five friends who have been crocheting poppies.

They met together on Friday afternoons at Melville Court, Meden Vale. They are all local ladies Julie Hempsall, Lorraine Glover, Karla Davey, Alison Oswin and Julie Dixon. They were overwhelmed at the amount they raised.

They wanted to say a

Members and friends pictured with the star of the show Vulcan XH558. Her final flight had taken place just a few days before.

An interesting couple of hours and well worth a visit.

Thanks to Craig Moore and Mike Trinder for photographs





The Meden Vale Craft Group receive a certificate of appreciation for their fantastic donation.

huge thank you to family and friends for buying their poppies.

A big thank you and well done to them.

Membership

Please remember to get in touch if you want to pay cash for your renewal.

Diary

11th December Branch Christmas Dinner. South Forest.
£16 Two course Carvery with drinks on
arrival and toasts.

14th December— December meeting social. Numbers needed for catering.

JANUARY MEETING CANCELLED

8th February - February meeting

Next MeetingOur next meeting will

be on Monday the 14th December.

Remembrance Raffle

This was drawn at Warsop Vale on the 11th November by Councillor Sharron Adey. The winners were;

1st White 282 Elaine 2nd Pink 479 Kyle

Thanks to all that supported this. Especially to Warsop Coop and Councillor Barrie Dawson for sponsorship.

Pete